
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

July 26, 2011 

 

 

Mr. Tavaris J. Thomas 

3416 N 36th Street 

Milwaukee WI 53216 

 

Dear Mr. Thomas: 

 

 This is to notify you that on Thursday, July 14, 2011 the City’s Public Safety 

Committee voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your application for 

a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied.  The Committee made such a 

recommendation based upon your non appearance. 

 

 On Tuesday, July 26, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee’s 

recommendation regarding your application.  On that date, the Common Council adopted 

a recommendation to send your Public Passenger Vehicle Application back to the Public 

Safety Committee for reconsideration. 

 

 You will be receive notification by mail as to when your application will be 

scheduled for hearing before the Public Safety Committee.  

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      Ronald D. Leonhardt 

      City Clerk 


